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  2022 Road Rehabilitation 
Project Updates 

 

Update #3: July 27, 2022 

 
Project Area #1 and #2 
 
D&R Paving will be off site for the remainder of this week. On August 1st, they will resume 
operations and begin installing curb and sidewalk on Newland Road (Blossom Street to Summer 
Street), Blossom Street (Sunset Road to Park Ave Extension), and Pheasant Ave (Overlook Road 
to Dickson Ave). Once all sidewalks and curb are installed, the roadway structures will be 
adjusted to grade and the final course of asphalt will be applied to all roadways. The work is 
anticipated to take approximately 4 to 6 weeks.  
 
Project Area #3 
 
D&R Paving will be off site for the remainder of this week. On August 1st, they will resume 
operations on Project Area #1 and #2. The remaining work on Brattle Street will consist of 
removing and replacing the asphalt berm on the downhill portion, the adjustment of roadway 
structures to grade, and the application of a final course of asphalt to the entire roadway.  The 
work is anticipated to take approximately 6 to 8 weeks. 
 
 

Update #2: June 29, 2022 

D&R Paving anticipates beginning curb and sidewalk work on Blossom Street, Newland Road, 
and Oakledge Street on July 5th.  This work is anticipated to take approximately 4 to 6 weeks.  
Please note that access to driveways may be blocked temporarily as work is done directly in front 
of a residence and during the installation of new concrete sidewalks and driveway aprons.  The 
Contractor will coordinate with abutters prior to blocking a driveway for concrete installation. 
 
Milling and leveling work on Brattle Street and Pheasant Avenue is anticipated to begin during 
the week of July 11th.  Curb and sidewalk work on Pheasant Avenue will be completed following 
the completion of work in the Blossom/Newland/Oakledge area.  Berm installation on Brattle 
Street will occur when all 2022 roads are ready for final paving.  Final paving for all roads is 
anticipated to occur in late summer/early fall. 
 

 

 



 

 

Update #1: June 15, 2022 

The Town anticipates that D&R Paving will begin preliminary road rehabilitation work 
(including milling of the existing roadway surface and installation of a leveling course) on select 
project roadways the week of June 20th.  Roadways will be prioritized so as to avoid school 
zones to the extent possible as Arlington Public Schools will be in session through June 23rd.  
Please comply with all work zone “No Parking” postings, Police Traffic Safety Detail 
instructions, and any associated detours during the course of the work. 


